

## BELARUSSIAN NEWS





Units continued to meet in the summer with plenty of outdoor activities and meetings, now Autumn is here they are all back indoors.

The latest information about the Paddington Bear group who meet in the Library is that at a recent meeting the girls looked at photos and art in the library and mimicked the formation of the people in the pictures. Maybe something that























Another of their meetings was making Mother's Day Cards "using the scrapbooking" method, so our craft items sent were being used.

Parcels have gone to 5 different areas of Belarus, received safely

Without being opened by Customs. Message from Olga was to send greeting from Belarussian Guides to all in Hampshire and big thanks for all our support which is very much appreciated.

Robbie Hill Hampshire North/Belarus Link co-ordinator.